
City of York Council Notice of Publication  
 

Local Plan Publication Consultation commences on 21st 
February and ends on 4th April 2018. 

 
The Local Plan sets out the planning vision for the City of York until 2030.  It sets 
out a vision, strategic objectives, targets; policies and proposals that ensure the 
protection and enhancement of the City’s historical and green assets whilst 
ensuring that carefully designed new developments are brought forward to meet 
local needs in line with national policy requirements. The Local Plan covers the 
whole of the City of York area. 
 
The Local Plan will be submitted to the Secretary of State for formal examination 
and is now published for public consultation.  Any representations received at this 
stage will be forwarded to the Secretary of State as part of the examination into 
the Local Plan.   
 
Copies of the Local Plan and response forms are available at all City of York 
Council libraries and at the Customer Service Centre at West Offices, Station 
Rise (during normal opening hours).  Copies are also available on the Council’s 
website at www.york.gov.uk/localplan or can be completed online at 
www.york.gov.uk/consultations  .   
 
Completed response forms should be sent by midnight on Wednesday 4th April 
2018, to:  
 
Local Plan, FREEPOST RTEG-TYYU-KLTZ 
City of York Council 
West Offices 
Station Rise 
 York 
YO1 6GA  
 
or by email to localplan@york.gov.uk.  
 
Responses received after the deadline will not be considered duly made. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the local plan team on telephone: 
01904 552255. 
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